



Circular 012-2019

25 April 2019

Dear Residents,

## **WATER UPDATE**

As you were aware on Tuesday, 23 April 2019 at approximately 9.30pm the main water supply pipe to the village burst. This resulted in having to close off the water supply to the whole village. We apologise for the inconvenience that this might have caused.

The pipe was repaired and normal water supply was restored yesterday, Wednesday, 24 April 2019 at approximately 11am.

We have also installed additional valves that now isolate different sections of the village so should another water pipe burst it might not be necessary shut the whole villages water off again.

There might be some units still experiencing water pressure issues. Please contact Reception on ext. 200 urgently so that we can resolve this.

Regards,

René Kleynhans